
Dear	Cascade	Parents,	
	
It	is	almost	time	for	the	2019	Cascade	School	Spelling	Bee!		Each	student	should	
have	received	a	spelling	list	for	his/her	grade.		If	you	need	any	of	the	spelling	lists	
follow	this	link:			
	

2018-19	Spelling	Bee	Lists	for	Grades	1-6	
	
Each	class	will	hold	a	Spelling	Bee	individually	the	week	of	Jan	14th-18th.		The	1st	
place	winners	of	each	of	the	4th-6th	grade	classes	will	compete	in	the	school	
Spelling	Bee	on	Friday,	Feb.	15th	at	9:30	am.		The	first	and	second	place	winners	
from	our	school	will	be	entered	in	the	Northern	Utah	Spelling	Bee	on	March	23rd!		
The	winner	there	will	go	on	to	the	Scripps	National	Spelling	Bee.		This	is	a	great	
opportunity	to	emphasize	spelling	at	our	school	and	at	home.	
	
Cascade	School	Spelling	Bee	Committee	


